
  Action Item E.4.c – Professional Administrative Contract for 2013-14 

 

Background – Kendall Gould was interviewed by a committee.  The committee recommends 

employing Kendall Gould as Vice-Principal at Mineola Middle School. 

 

 

Recommendation:   The superintendent recommends approval of an administrative   

  contract for Kendall Gould beginning July 1, 2013 and  

   ending June 30, 2015. 

 

 

Sample Motion:   “I recommend the approval of an administrative contract for Kendall 

Gould as recommended by the superintendent, and I further recommend 

this motion be made part of the minutes of this meeting.” 

  

 

 

 


